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To Whom it May Concern, 
  

I’m very interested in seeking a position in screenwriting. I currently attend Ripon High 
School as a senior and am enrolled in Loyola Marymount University for the 2021 fall semester. 
There I will major in screenwriting, further developing my current skills and learning new ones. I 
have earned a 4.05 GPA, while participating in extracurricular activities.  

This past summer I had the privilege of attending the summer program for screenwriting 
at Loyola Marymount. While in the program, I learned how to properly build a story and the 
proper format for screenwriting. I also gained knowledge on how a writer’s room would work 
when we did a simulation of one.  

I am passionate with my work and seek any opportunity to further and improve my 
abilities. I am available for interviewing at your convenience and look forward to speaking with 
you. I can be contacted primarily through email, but through phone works as well. 

 
Sincerely,  
Isabella DiGiulio 
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